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May 25, 2017 
 
 
Dear Heritage Family: 
 
It hardly seems true, but we are down to our last week of school!  Tomorrow is a bad weather 
make-up day, and we do not have classes.  Additionally, Monday is Memorial Day, so we will see 
students back for class on Tuesday, May 30th and it will be an ‘A’ day. 
 
Parents, expectations for the last week of school will be the same as they have been during this 
school year.  Grades will be taken through Thursday, June 1st.  School expectations have not 
changed and we want our students to finish out the remainder of the school year in the positive 
manner in which they have conducted themselves throughout this past year. 
 
On the last day of school, Friday, June 3rd, all students will be released at the end of second 
period, which at Heritage is 12:20 p.m. 
 
Parents, please remember that students who must leave campus during the school day are 
required to sign out in the office after obtaining permission to leave school. Students are required 
to sign back in upon their return.  On page 6 of the 2016-2017 Student Handbook addendum, in 
both the arrival/dismissal procedures section as well as the student parking section, procedures 
for signing in/out are outlined.  Please be sure that your student is following guidelines. 
 
As you plan ahead to graduation, it is extremely important that our senior families utilize the 
district shuttles to the Dr. Pepper Star Center.  There is a Rough Riders game that evening, as 
well as construction at Stonebriar Mall along with the fact that we can only utilize one parking 
garage.  The district shuttle will pick up at the Central Administration Building at 5515 Ohio Drive 
in Frisco.  Overflow parking for shuttle will be located at Lebanon Trail High School, which is 
located at 5151 Ohio Drive in Frisco.  Parents are welcome to begin arriving at these two 
locations at 2:00 p.m., but the shuttles will not begin to run until 2:30 p.m.  Our graduation 
ceremony will not begin until the last district shuttle has arrived at the Dr. Pepper Star Center. 
 
Have a student driver?  If your student is planning to take driver’s education this summer or is 
planning a trip to the Texas DPS, he/she will need a VOE.  They can sign up in the office the last 
week of school, and it will be good for the time school is out for the summer only.  If, by some 
chance, your student is unable to get one the last week of school, they can visit the school office 
during summer hours and get one then. 
 
If your student has medication in the school clinic, it’s time to pick it up.  You may come to 
Heritage during normal office hours between now and Thursday, June 1st to pick up any 
medications.  If you would like for our school nurse to properly dispose of the medication, please 
e-mail Nurse Rousser at www.rousserk@friscoisd.org. 
 
IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
5/26/2017 No Classes - Bad Weather Make-up Day 
5/29/2017  No Classes - Memorial Day Holiday 
5/30/2017 Senior Six Flags Trip 
5/31/2017 Mandatory Graduation Practice in the Gyms - 3:30 p.m. 
6/2/2017  Class of 2017 Graduation at the Dr. Pepper Star Center - 4:00 p.m. 
 
 
Have a good weekend! 
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